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Good Morning Veronica,
 
Hydro One would like to nominate Jason Savulak to participate in the 1st stream and Hatem
Osman to participate in the 2nd stream. Jason and Hatam will also act as alternates for
each other on both work streams.
 
Thank you for the invitation to nominate participants.
 
Eryn MacKinnon
Regulatory Advisor, Regulatory Affairs
 
Hydro One Networks Inc.
483 Bay Street | South Tower | 7th Floor
Toronto, ON | M5G 2P5
416-345-4479
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